
20TH AVENUE NEIGHBORWAY PROJECT
    

Join us for an Open House 

www.sfmta.com/20thave   
To request translation or accessibility accommodations, please contact Victoria Chong (victoria.chong@sfmta.com) 72 hours 
prior to the meeting. / 如果您需要中文翻譯, 請聯絡 Victoria Chong (victoria.chong@sfmta.com) / Si Ud. necesita 
traducción al español, comuníquese con Jeffrey Banks (jeffrey.banks@sfmta.com) / Kung kailangan mo ng pagsasalin ng 
filipino, mangyaring makipag-ugnayan sa Victoria Chong (victoria.chong@sfmta.com).

Drop in Anytime 
Thursday, April 12 from 6:00pm to 7:30pm 
Christ Church Lutheran, Parish Hall  
1090 Quintara Street, San Francisco 94116

Come see the SFMTA’s proposed safety improvements for  
20th Avenue and give us your feedback.



20TH AVENUE NEIGHBORWAY PROJECT   

The SFMTA is currently evaluating opportunities to 
improve safety and comfort for people walking and 
biking on 20th Avenue. Staff will be on-hand to discuss 
proposed improvements to the corridor and hear your 
feedback on specific aspects of the design. 

For more information about this project, please visit 
www.sfmta.com/20thAve or contact the project 
manager at Dan.Provence@sfmta.com. 

THURSDAY, APRIL 12, 2018 6:00 - 7:30 PM
(drop in anytime) at CHRIST CHURCH LUTHERAN 
(on Quintara Street near 20th Avenue)

Come learn about the project and give us your input!

2018年4月12日(星期四)| 晚上6點到7點半(可隨

時到)在Christ Church Lutheran (1090 Quintara
街,近二十街)

二十街(20th Avenue)交通減速項目     
請來到我們的社區會議來多了解這個項目和提供您的意見.


